
 

 
20 November 2020 
 
Email: fyi-requests-14101-51455d9e@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
Dear Andrew 
 
I refer to your request dated 9 November 2020 for information relating to parking infringements and 
expenses.  Thank you also for your email clarifying that you requested the information for the fiscal 
years. 
 
Your request has been considered under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 
(1987) (LGOIMA) and I provide the following information in response to your questions. 
 
1. What has the revenue for the DCC in parking infringements for the last three years, broken 

down into subcategories.   This is provided in the top section of the below table. 
2. What is the sum expenses of the Council by the parking team to patrol Dunedin for the last 

three years, broken down into subcategories.  This information is in the table under the heading 
Expenditures. 

 

 
 
I trust this answers your query. 
 
Kind Regards 

 
Lynne Adamson 
Governance Support Officer 
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